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Comments: Hello USFS, 

I am writing to you because I feel strongly in support of the withdrawal of mining companies from the Black Hills

at the headlands of the Rapid Creek Watershed and beyond. This land is not ours to take. It belongs to its

stewards. I support this withdraw whole heartedly.

 

jordan

 


